
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 29

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been wonderful seeing so many of you at parents evening this week. 
As ever, thank you for your ongoing support.

Children and teachers are now preparing for our transition day next week. 
Our oldest children will be visiting Brewood Middle Academy on 
Wednesday 5th July. During this day our younger children will be spending 
some time in their new classrooms with their new teachers. Next year our 
classes and teachers will be:

Cherry Class (Nursery) ~ Mrs L King
Willow Class (Reception) ~ Miss L Bown and Mrs K Rickards
Oak Class (Year 1) ~ Miss K Whittaker
Silver Birch Class (Year 2) ~ Mrs A Handley
Sycamore Class (Year 3 and 4) ~ Mrs R Dodd

We will be saying goodbye to Mr. Jones at the end of the year as he is 
moving onto a full time supply teaching contract in another school. The 
children and staff will miss Mr. Jones as he has become part of our 
academy family and saying farewell can be emotional. However, we wish 
him all the best in his new role and hope this goodbye is, in fact, an Au 
Revoir;

“The day that Mary Poppins leaves the Banks family for the first 

time, she gives Jane a letter signed, "Au revoir." When Jane asks Mrs. 

Brill the cook what "Au revoir" means, Mrs. Brill answers, "...I think, 

Miss Jane dear, it means 'Till We Meet Again'."

I know many of you, like myself, have felt disappointed by our current 
catering provider. The children at St Mary’s deserve the best in all aspects 
of the school day, including the food they eat and drink at lunchtime. In 
advance of the new academic year starting I would like to inform you that 
we will be changing catering providers. Further information regarding our 
new provider will follow before the end of term. Payment and ordering will 
continue in the same way.

Many thanks
Mrs. N R Brennan

Congratulations to Oak Class
Who are this week's Eco stars! 



3rd July New reception children – 
Story time

5th July Year 4 Transition day at 
Brewood Middle

6th July Silver Birch and Sycamore 
trip to Cadbury World.

7th July Music concert Cherry, 
Willow and Oak class 
2:15pm parents' welcome

11th July ‘SEND coffee and catch 
up’ 2:30pm – parents 
welcome.

12th July Sports day 1pm onwards.
(Including formally loved 
school uniform sale)

13th July Rocksteady Concert 
2:30pm parents' welcome.

18th July American theme lunch for 
Pupils – Information to 
follow.

19th July Picnic Day for all children 
and staff.

20th July PTA Disco – 3:15pm – 
6pm.

21st July Whole school service at 
St. Mary’s church

21st July Year 4 fun evening 
3:15pm -7pm details to 
follow.

24th July 2pm Year 4 Leavers 
worship – Year 4 parents 
and guardians invited.

25th July Staff Inset day - School 
closed to children

26th July Summer holidays!

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Eppie

Willow Alfie

Oak Mollie-Rose

Silver Birch Noah

Sycamore Stephanie

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

94.6% 97.5%

98.3% 97.4%

90%
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